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A Cake  and Silent Auction will be held along with musical entertainment being provided for the 
above event! The menu will be your choice of meat (BBQ pork or BBQ chicken), macaroni & 

cheese, corn on the cobb, baked beans, rolls & dessert.  Reservation deadline for this meal is    
Wednesday, March 27, 2019.  Please contact Nickie King at 784-6080 or Leigh Ann Thomas 
at 710-3796 for any questions you may have.  Also if you would like to make a cake donation 

for this event, be sure to advise Nickie or Leigh Ann as to the type cake you are donating along 
with your phone number and e-mail address.  Plan now to join us for this exciting and             

entertaining time together! 



A Special Invitation to… 

“He Lives!” 
Easter Passion Play 

College Street  
Baptist Church 

407 South College 
Street, Walhalla, SC  

Presentations: 
Friday, April 5, 6:30 pm 

Saturday, April 6, 6:30 pm 
Sunday, April 7  

10:00 am & 6:30 pm 

Please join us for this great worship experience! 
Childcare provided through age 3 

For more information call the church office: 864-638-2986  

Online at www.collegestreetbaptist.org 



WELCOME DESK/GREETER SCHEDULE 
2019 

 

 
DATE 9:00-9:15  

GREETERS 
10:00-10:20 

WELCOME DESK 
10:00-10:20 
GREETERS 

11:30-11:40 
WELCOME DESK 

FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION 
Month of February 2019 

  

Total number of families served this month:                                      94  
Total number of people in households served:                                 155 
Total number of families that received USDA products:                                 94   
Total number of people in the families that received USDA products:        155   
Total number of seniors (60+) served at your pantry:                                     44 
Total number of children (under 18) served at your pantry:                           34 

     Your tithes, offerings, and donations to College Street Baptist can now be made 
online. Tithing and donating have never been easier. It's quick, easy and secure and you can 
use debit or credit or check cards, or checking account. Just go to our website at 
www.collegestreetbaptist.org for further information and instructions. 
     Online giving is not replacing any of the traditional ways we already give, but is an        
additional option to those who prefer to make their donations by computer, cell phone or other 
mobile devices. College Street is using a church donation system provided by the Easy Tithe     
corporation. EasyTithe is church specific and is currently used by hundreds of churches across 
the nation. 
     You can make a regularly scheduled contribution or you can specify recurring donations. 
You can specify whether the contribution should go to the general budget or to designated     
categories. A credit card (MasterCard, Visa, or Discover) or a debit card can be used as well as a 
regular checking account. The process is secure and confidential and you will have continual      
access to your giving records.  

It's easy to tithe           
and give your  

offerings online! 

Mar 24 Allan Addis & Greg Tichenor Mary Wright Harold & Brenda Gibson Betsy Reid 

Mar 31 Geraldine Ford & Gladys Thrift Ginny Baltzer Walt & Tina Wright Roy Dodd 

Apr 7 Paul & Karen Fidler Jamia Oakley Paula Kirkland & Marth Dyar Laura Addis 

Apr 14 Peggy McCall & Misty Stephens Joyce Bussell Shannon Elliot & Harrison 
Elliott 

Linda Quarles 

Apr 21 Don Bickers & Donna Thompson Tim Merrell Mike & Joyce Wright Rhonda Barker 

Apr 28 Diane Jackson & Paula Kirkland Allan Addis Mary Wright & Barbara  
Pearson 

Debbie Rukat 

May 5 Mike & Susan Thrift Elaine Hiler Harold & Brenda Gibson Betsy Reid 

May 12 Jayne Watson & Susan Jones Blease Harper Elaine Hiler & Connie Rogers Rita Harper 

May 19 Becky Thompson & Linda Quarles Tim Merrell Walt & Tina Wright Roy Dodd 

May 26 Jerry & Donna Lee Paula Kirkland Shannon Elliott & Harrison 
Elliott 

Rhonda Barker 



 Children’s Ministries 
- Lauren Beddingfield,  Director of Children 

THE “SON” FLOWER CLOTHES CLOSET INFORMATION 
 

CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR NEEDY FAMILIES 
AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET, WALHALLA, SC  29691 

 
Attn:  Mrs. Mildred Byars, Tel: 638-5330 

 
  OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY    

  9:30 AM UNTIL 2:00 PM  
 

TOTALS SERVED IN FEBRUARY 2019     
                                      200 Families                              
                                     74 Individuals  

Hello CSBC! 
 

 Just wanted to send out a big THANK YOU to all of you that have helped throughout our efforts 
to get our children and youth to camp this summer! Our next fundraiser is the Spring Fling for our youth 
on March 30. This event will feature live entertainment, food, a cake auction and a silent auction. Be 
sure to contact the church office to sign up if you haven’t already! 
      I also wanted to thank y’all for the kind welcome that my Girl Scout troop received during Girl 
Scout Sunday on March 10. It was such a special time for our girls to come and present to you what 
they love about Girl Scouts, an opportunity that wouldn’t be possible for them if they didn’t have a place 
to meet. It is encouraging to me to have a community of faith that rallies around my girls in my troop 
and all of our kids at College Street! Sadly, so many of our children are fed lies about themselves by the 
world they live in. If we don’t instill in them a desire to love Jesus and love who He created them to be, 
the world is not likely to do so.  
      On behalf of Vanessa and myself, we wanted to send out a big high five to all of you that have 
volunteered to help with Vacation Bible School this summer! All of our lead teacher positions are filled! 
We do, however need some classroom assistants for all grades and in our recreation group. Please let 
us know if you are interested in being involved. 
       Looking forward to seeing you in less than THREE WEEKS for our Passion Play: He Lives! I 
encourage all of you to invite friends and family, especially those who need to know Jesus. 
 
Make Him Known, 
 
  
Lauren 

GOLDEN FELLOWSHIP CLUB MEETING 
 

The Golden Fellowship Club March meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 4, 2019 at 
6:00 p.m. in the Family Life Center Dining Room.  It will be Talent night (open mike).  

Please contact Ginny Baltzer at 638-5494 if you are willing to sing, share a story, etc. as 
entertainment for our group.  Bring a side dish to share with the chicken which will be 
provided by GFC.  Join us on this evening for good food, fun and fellowship together.   



THANK YOU NOTES 

Dear College Street Baptist Church, 
 
    Your monetary gift in memory of Janet (Corbett) Price is gratefully acknowledged by Hood 
Swamp Friends Meeting. 
 

Hood Swamp Friends Meeting Congregation 
Mr. Dan Smith 

 

******************* 
 
Dear Pastor Ken & CSBC Family, 
 
    Thank you so much for the meal, cards, calls and prayers for us during our difficult time; you 
shared in our sorrow and helped us through the loss of Mom.  We so much appreciate everything you 
did for us.  We are truly blessed to be a part of a loving church family.  Thank you too for the donation 
to the Hospice House in her memory. This group of people were such a blessing to us in the short time 
we needed them. 
    Mom loved you all and enjoyed playing for you when she was able.  Please continue to pray for 
us as we adjust to life without her. She loved her church so much and I know she’s whole now with her 
Savior and re-united with family.  Praise God this is not our home!! 
    Thank you again  Love eternally! 
 

John, Misty & Addy Stephens 
Lisa (Dean) Rumler & Family 

 

******************* 
 
Dear College Street Baptist Church Family, 
 
     We are thankful for many things.  It was our greatest joy to live there, serve there and to walk 
along side so many of you in joys and in sorrows.  We’re grateful that many of our family are still there 
and that when we had our greatest needs, you were lifting us up.  We thank you for the calls, cards, 
and most of all, prayers that gave us encouragement and strength.  George answered God’s call early 
in life and we always felt His leadership wherever that call took us. 
     Thank you for your love and caring spirit.       
 

Delores Tichenor 
 

******************* 
 

Dear Church Family, 
 
     Many thanks for all your expressions of love and kindness in the loss of our loved ones, George 
Tichenor and Dennis Vice.  The cards, calls and visits along with the kind words and loving hugs have 
been overwhelming.   
     Thank you for sharing with us in this time of heavenly celebration. 
 

God Bless You, 
 

Paul & Mary Tichenor  



 
 
Golden Fellowship Activities 2019 

 

   Below is a listing of our tentative dates and activities for 2019.  Look for more details 
                              in e-mail, bulletins, newsletter and on the bulletin board. 
 

March 22, 2019      Lunch at Gumlog Restaurant in Lavonia.  
Bus leaves at 10:15 am. Cost to ride the bus is $3. 
(Friday) 

 

April 25, 2019      Smith House in Dahlonega, Georgia.  
Followed by time to visit the downtown shops. Bus leaves at 9:00. 
We plan on eating at 11:00 am. Cost to ride the bus is $5. 
(Thursday) 

 

May 16, 2019        Strawberry Hill trip for strawberries and ice  
cream. We will eat at the Junction in Gowenville. Bus leaves at 9:30 
am. Cost to ride the bus is $5. (Thursday) 

 

June 27, 2019       M & J’s in Lavonia for lunch. Bus leaves at 10:00 am. Cost to ride 
is                      $3. (Thursday) 
 

July 18, 2019        “Cookout at the Reid’s” Bring a dessert to share  
 and enjoy an evening of fun, fellowship, food and 
 festivities! 6:00 PM (Thursday) 

 

August 15, 2019     Lunch trip to 211 on Main – Lavonia.  
                    Bus leaves at 10:30 am. Cost to ride the bus is $3. (Thursday) 
 

September 2019        We are planning a trip to Myrtle Beach – Details TBA 
(Week of September 16-19) 

 

October 17, 2019       The Leaf Trip 2019  
 Our traditional trip to the Apple Barn, the Dish Barn, 
 the Moose Café and the Farmer’s Market. Bus leaves  
 at 9:00 am. Cost $5. (Thursday) 

 

November 21, 2019      Lunch to Mama Penn’s in Anderson. Bus leaves at  
                     10:00 for lunch. Then we will drop by Krispy  Kreme before  
                     coming home. Cost is $2. 
 

December 12, 2019      California Dreaming in Greenville.  
                     We are returning to one of our favorite afternoon dinners.       
                     Bus leaves at 3:45 pm. Dinner at 5:00 pm. Cost to ride is  $3. 


